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National Historic Vehicle Survey 2016
The Survey has now been launched.

You can reach the survey through the following link:

http://bit.ly/22F6bsG

Or via the Federation’s websnte

www.fbhvc.co.uk

The National Historic Vehicle Survey 2016 was launched at Club Expo on 19 March. An
email was sent to all member clubs to encourage participation by their members and
enthusiasts. Some 25% of Federation members have already confirmed that they are taking
steps to encourage their members to take part. To those members, a big ‘thank you’, to
others we would ask you to publicise the survey amongst your members and encourage
them to take part.

In the time since our last survey in 2011 there have been many changes in the historic
vehicle world. The Federation need to update its research information in order to represent
fully the interests of all historic vehicle owners and enthusiasts both to Government in the
UK and more widely including internationally to the EU.

If you have any questions concerning the survey please contact Paul Chasney, director of
research fbhvcresearch@hotmail.com and not the office.
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